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                        Important  Dates  
May 10 ………….Staff Appreciation Day 
May 14………..Sixth Grade Camp starts 
May 17…..….Students return from camp 
May 24…………High School Graduation 
May 27…...…...Memorial Day-No School 
May 28……………...….Honors Assembly 
May 30..Last Day of School-early release 
June 7………...Report Cards Sent Home 
June  13………..……...LMS office closes 
August 26 …….…….First Day of School 

HONORS ASSEMBLY: 
On Tuesday, May 28, LaBrae Middle  School 
will have an Honors Assembly at  9:30 a.m. in 
the auditorium. All parents are welcome to 
attend. 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
 
School supply lists and newsletters are on our 
LaBrae website. 
 
 

Students of the month:  
April & 
May 
 
6th grade–  
Benton  Tennant/Cara Monroe 
Philip Roberts/Cortnie Fowler 
 
7th grade  
Tyler Cathan/Taylor Hall 
Clayton Barnes/Amanda Vyse 
 
8th grade- 
Kris Foor/Elaina Iler 
Kyle Butcher/Megan Matscherz 

 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL   
Dear Parents/Guardians: OAA testing for 2012 –2013 school year is completed. 
Testing materials have been sent out to be scored. Testing results have 
normally been sent back to the schools around mid-June. This year’s results 
will be later due to the ODE reformatting of our report card. Testing results 
will be communicated to our families as soon as we receive and sort through 
the data.  This is the last month of the school year, and yes school is still in 
session until our student’s last day May 30th.  I wish everyone a safe summer 
and look forward to seeing everyone back in August. Be safe/play nice. 

       Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

SIXTH GRADE CAMP: 
 
On Tuesday, May 14, our Outdoor Educational Program will begin its 60th year of 
continuous operation. Students will depart for Sheldon Camp about 8:30 a.m. Please 
drop your child off  by no later than 8:00 a.m. at the front of the school.  You may 
pick your camper up on Friday, May 17th at about 1:30 p.m. Please do not allow your 
camper to take any food, games, radios or cell phones. Let’s hope for sunshine, but be 
prepared for rain. Those sixth graders not going to camp are required to be in school.   
Have fun! 
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